
Bratislava: Humanitarian concert “For the flooded Balkans”
Monday, 09 June 2014.

A humanitarian concert "For the flooded Balkans" took place at the Student Cultural Center in
Bratislava. The concert was attended by several hundreds of chiefly young people, who were
addressed by the Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia to Slovakia, Sani Dermaku.  
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